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Upcoming Events 
This Week: 
 
1/8 Late Start Wednesday 
 
Next Week: 
 
1/14 Red Robin Fundraiser 
1/15 Late Start Wednesday 
 
Looking Ahead: 
 
1/23 Family BINGO Night @ 5:30 
 
Thank you Wacky Triathlon Sponsors! 
 
Wacky Triathlon (our fundraiser event this year!) t-shirts are here and will be sent home with your students 
soon. Each grade has its own shirt color! The fundraiser will be March 21 this year, but in the 
meantime please feel free to have your student wear their shirts whenever! And please hang onto them so 
they have them to wear in March! 
 
If your student needs a different size than what was sent home, please contact Michele Gowin 
at bpdanceathon@gmail.com or 206-551-1900. Thank you! 
 
HUGE thank you to our generous sponsors this year for making it possible for us to give a shirt to every 
student and staff member!: Kanon Electric, JC Plumbing, Burrwood Law Group, Data Driven Solutions, 
DIY Bookkeeper, Edward’s Jones/Jessica Pichora, Kumon Federal Way, Evergreen Personal Injury 
Counsel, Firehouse Subs, Harbor Ridge Adult Family Home, Gowin Homes Real Estate and PM, Auto 
Warehousing Company, Browns Point Methodist Church, and the Lighthouse Market. 
 
Lost and Found Last Chance 
 
Our Lost and Found is FULL!!! Please help us get the items back to their right homes by stopping by the lost and 
found soon and encouraging your child to take a look at it. Also, be sure to check the PTA’s Facebook page for 
weekly pictures of the lost and found.  All items remaining after January 10th will be donated.  
 
Watch DOGS 
 
The January Watch Dog schedule is out. Please use the link to sign up for a shift (or more than one if you would 
like!): https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4EA8A72AA13-52173554-2425 
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Gratitude 

Thank you to Mrs. Rottle and the Browns Point Choir for putting on a wonderful winter performance on the Friday 
before break.  Everyone enjoyed the festive sing a long! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


